
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Chairman Allen Turner, Greene County Commission 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Friday, February 4, 2022 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring Greene County Commissioner Lester “Bop” Brown 

 

 

I hereby authorize you to order flags be flown at half-staff in Greene County to honor 

Commissioner Lester “Bop” Brown, who recently passed away. 

Commissioner Brown had served on the Greene County Commission, representing the citizens 

of District 1, since 2014. He also served several terms on the Greene County Board of Education. 

The flags in Greene County may be flown at half-staff until sunset on the day of his interment on 

Saturday, February 5, 2022. 

 

KI/lj 

cc: Latasha Johnson, City of Eutaw 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


